
New  Bedford  Schools,  City
Offices  Closed  February  5,
2014

New Bedford Public Schools will be closed today, Wednesday,
February  5th,  2014.  All  offices  at  the  Administration
Building, High School and Middle Schools will also be closed.
All City offices including City Hall, the libraries and senior
centers are closed today.
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